
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
16th October 2019 
 
 

Reminder: Nut free school/college 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
We are writing to remind you that Pendle Community High School & College is a nut free 
school/college. This is due to the fact that we have a number of students who suffer from a severe 
allergy to nuts. For some, this means that coming into contact with nuts causes a potentially life 
threatening reaction. This reaction can be induced by smell, touch or ingestion of nuts.  
 
We would be very grateful if you could refrain from sending your child to school with nuts, or any 
product containing nuts, for consumption at break or lunch time, or for school celebration activities.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation and your help in keeping our school and college safe.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 

Mrs Chris Lingard 
Headteacher  

 
 
 
 
 


